
 

4th July 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Whiteley Woods Outdoor Activity Centre 

 

We are excited to share the news that we have arranged an action-packed day of 

activities at Whiteley Woods Outdoor Activity Centre. This visit will take place 

on Wednesday, 16th July 2025.   

 

We will be walking down to the centre after registration. Once there, we will be 

completing fun and varied activities to encourage problem solving and teamwork.   

 

There will be a cost of £9.02 including admission to the site, activities and 

equipment hire.  Please log on to Parentpay to make payment and give permission 

for your child to attend this visit.  

 

We will be staying at the centre all day so please send your child with a packed 

lunch and drink for a picnic on site, as well as an extra snack for the morning (no 

nuts though please).  Please could you keep an eye on the forecast and ensure that 

your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor activities, including a sun hat and 

sun cream if we are lucky with the weather or alternatively a raincoat. 

Comfortable footwear is essential for the walk to and from the site so we ask 

that no sandals be worn on that day please. Any children with medication will need 

to take it with them.  If you have any questions, please see one of the Year 5 

teachers. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

The Y5 team 


